
 

 
 
May 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear Brooklyn: 
 
After careful review of your application materials, I am pleased to inform you that the Division of Continuing
Education and Professional Studies has recommended to the Graduate School that you be admitted to the
Master of Science in Organizational Leadership program for Fall 2022. The program's Fall 2022 semester
begins on August 22, 2022. 
 
Please complete the Intent to Enroll form located at the bottom of your application status page. If you indicate
that you will attend the program, you will receive additional information on course scheduling, registration, and
academic advising before the start of the term. In the interim, please contact Program Coordinator Celleny
Juarez (celleny.juarez@colorado.edu) if there is anything we can do to assist you. 
 
Congratulations on reaching this milestone in your academic and professional career. We are delighted that you
have pursued this opportunity and we look forward to having you join us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Scott E. Battle, M.B.A. 
Acting Dean of Continuing Education and 
Vice Provost, Summer Session and Outreach & Engagement
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